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This is Val Quinn and Val McCardle representing our 

WI on Remembrance Sunday last November.  The 

weather stayed fine and all the groups in the Village 

were represented on this memorable occasion. 

Meetings are held in 

St Luke’s Church 

Hall on the 4th 

Tuesday of each 

month, please ring 

our Secretary 

Thelma Dutton on 

01477  537989 or  

our President Linda 

Taylor on 01477 

533762 if you’d like 

to join us. 

Christmas at the WI 

Our Christmas Party was 

held at St Luke’s Hall in 

early December.  Our lovely 

3-course meal was prepared 

by  Beech Tree Catering, 

Sandbach, which was very 

tasty and good value for 

money.  After our meal, we 

enjoyed a few games of 

bingo which was followed by 

our festive raffle. 

Above: Kate, Jayne, Jean, Olwyn and  Fiona  
Below:  Deirdre, Sandra, Anne, Angela, Mary And Oriel 



The Sewing Group was formed some 4 

years ago after a few members showed an 

interest in learning how to do Patchwork 

and Quilting and so under the guidance of 

Deirdre Thompson and Stephanie Burgess 

the Group was started. We meet 

approximately one afternoon a month from 

2pm - 4pm in a member’s home and we 

would welcome any new member who would 

like to join us. 

Birthday Party at George & Dragon 

Our 82nd Birthday 

Party was again held at 

the George & Dragon 

in Holmes Chapel.  It 

was a good turn out with 

over 30 of our members 

enjoying good food, 

good wine and good 

company. 

10-Pin Bowling 
A group of members enjoyed a couple of trips to the 
Crewe Bowling Alley.  We all managed to get a strike 
at one point or another, so did ourselves proud.  We 

are hoping to make this a regular event. 

Meetings coming up  .................................. 
 
24th April 2012: 
Speaker: Derek Gifford ‘History of British Sea Songs’ 
22nd May 2012: 
Resolutions Meeting - Members Evening 
26th June 2012:  
Speaker: Judy Popley ‘Secrets of a Cheshire Parish’ 
24th July 2012: 
Speaker: Janet Bradshaw ’History of Sweets’ 

Crafty fingers 

Lynda, Deidre, Valerie and Freda enjoying  
the Group’s Fun Quiz at Cranage Village Hall 

Pauline, Val, Beryl, 

Linda and Ann 

Claire and Rosie 

(above), with Val  

enjoying refreshments 

between turns 


